
 
     
 

8th November 2019. 
 

Class 6 Trip – Lancashire Infantry Museum-Preston. 
 
Dear Parents,         
 
As part of this terms’ topic covering World War I we will be visiting the Lancashire Infantry 
Museum in Preston on Tuesday 3rd December. Children will take a journey back in time and 
have an experience like no other. They will join the museums WWI Recruitment Officer and 
Regimental Sergeant as they recruit them into the British Army. In this fully interactive and 
inspirational learning experience.  
 
The trip will take place during school time and children need to be in school at normal time.  
We will be back after normal home time, approximately 4.15pm. school uniform must be 
worn.   
 
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for children entitled to free school 
meals only, all other pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch, in a named plastic 
bag so all rubbish can be disposed of. Please give children any travel sickness medication 
before leaving, and send a return dosage in a named envelope for the return journey. 
 
We are asking parents for a donation of £6.00 to help cover the cost of the museum trip. 
Please could the slip and payment be returned to school by Friday 22nd November. 
 
If you have any queries or questions, please see either myself or Mr. Corser in school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Johnston/Mr Corser 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I enclose £____________  donation, for (Name) _____________________________ in Y6 
 
To attend the Lancashire Infantry Museum, on Tuesday 3rd December. 
 
Signed: _________________________________ (parent / carer) 
 
Contact number: ___________________________ for text message alerts.  


